



# Join our search for videos of nursing practices

# Share your experience with visuals

If a picture is worth a thousand words, videos must be worth a tenfold of that. The EAUN supports your hard work and that is why we would like to challenge you to create a 10-minute video or photo presentation of one fundamental feature or innovative nursing practice which you believe should be shared with us.

## **Examples**

We invite you to describe a particular work or event, for example:

- Have you served in a far-away country? Why not present your experiences?
- Have you worked with Da Vinci? Wouldn't it be a refreshing change during a nursing meeting
  to see the preparations specifically performed by a nurse first assistant specialised in robotic
  surgery?
- Did you experience and document urology nursing being upheld during difficult circumstances such as a national emergency or even in conflict conditions?
- Or has your department or clinic started up a project that greatly benefitted your patients?

Share your experience with other urology nurses and join our search for videos of nursing practices!

#### Some submission criteria and rules

Important criteria are that the presenter of the 'Video Presentation' must be a registered nurse or qualify for EAUN membership and the project is described in a video or with photos in a PowerPoint presentation (10 min. presentation followed by 5 min. discussion). Furthermore, the video should clearly show the nurse's role in the procedure or event. If the nurse is not visible in the video, the presenter should narrate the nursing role before or during playing the video.

## Submission and full details

Please check the special page on Video Submission at www.eaun20.org

## **Additional questions**

Should you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact the EAUN at eaun@uroweb.org

Submission deadline: 1 December 2019

Share your experience in Amsterdam and inspire your colleagues! We are looking forward to your contribution!

